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Report 00.332

4 May 2000

File:  E/6/16/2

Report of the Meeting of the Landcare Committee held in the Council Chamber, The Regional Council Centre, 142-146 Wakefield Street, Wellington, on Thursday, 4 May 2000, at 9.30am

Matters for Council Decision are shown in bold type and enclosed in a box.

Matters for Information of Council are in italic type.

Present

Councillors Werry (Chairperson), Bonner, Laidlaw, Long, Macaskill, McQueen, Shaw, Shields and Thomas and Messrs Gilbert and Ross


Also Present


Councillor Gibson

Officers Present

Messrs Andrell, Annakin, Campbell, Cameron, Darroch, Ms Edwards, Manley and Messrs Murphy and Paul 

Matters for Recommendation

LC155
Investing in the Future:  Ara Tahi Submissions


Report 00.281
File:  LM/4/3/1


Dr Bradbury, Divisional Manager, Environment, was present for this item.


Responding to questions Dr Bradbury said that the $300,000 in the Environment Division's Resource Policy Operating Plan had been allocated for Iwi projects.   Iwi had each been allocated the same amount and funding eligibility will be based on project consideration by the Ara Tahi Committee for approval by the Environment Committee.   The Iwi officer proposed for the Wairarapa will be funded by that office.  


Resolved
(Cr Thomas/Cr Laidlaw)
(1)
That the report be received and the contents noted.  



Resolved to Recommend 
(Cr Thomas/Cr Laidlaw)



(2)
That the Policy and Finance Committee:  



(a)
agree that following consideration of the Ara Tahi submissions on the draft Long-term Financial Strategy, no adjustment be made to the proposed Landcare Operating Plans, 2000-2010 with the exception of the timing of the Whareroa Bridge replacement, to be accelerated into year 2000/01, noting the additional loan servicing costs:



(b)
note that a number of issues raised through the iwi submissions and subsequently, are recommended as suitable for inclusion in the Iwi projects budget in the proposed Resource Policy Department Operating Plan.

COUNCILLOR R J WERRY

Chairperson

Date

  Policy and Finance Committee – 17 June 2000

To be moved:   

That the report of the meeting of the Landcare Committee held on 4 May 2000, Item LC 155, and the recommendations contained therein, be adopted.

